
The tobacco industry
produces 84 million metric
tons of CO2 each year.
That's about as much as
18.3 million cars on the
road.

The tobacco industry
uses about 3.1 billion
gallons of gas in a year.
That's about as much as
the state of Missouri.

In California, there was an
average of 44 wildfires per
year from 2009-2019 started
by smoking. 
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Big Tobacco is
UNSUSTAINABLE







Each cigarette takes a
gallon of water to produce
and the tobacco industry
produces about 6 trillion
cigarettes each year.

Cigarettes have plastic
filters that never
biodegrade. They also have
toxic chemicals which
poison wildlife and hurt
ecosystems. Cigarette butts
are the most littered item
in the country.

https://pubs.acs.org/doi/10.1021/acs.est.8b01533 
 https://www.srs.fs.usda.gov/pubs/ja/2014/ja_2014_prestemon_001.pdf
https://truthinitiative.org/research-resources/harmful-effects-tobacco/tobacco-and-environment
https://www.fire.ca.gov/stats-events/


